Holly Meath’s Supporters and Readers:
Keep Connected with Justice For All!

You’ve been supporting Holly’s work with JFA. You’ve been reading her JFA newsletters. Now that she is moving
on to a new season of life, this form allows you to tell us your preferences for keeping connected to JFA.

If you are currently giving to JFA via automatic credit card or ACH transaction, please use this form to let us know
what you would like to do regarding your automatic gifts.*

You Don’t Need to Do Anything to Keep Investing and Keep Connected

If we don’t hear from you about your giving preferences, your automatic gifts will be designated to the JFA Training
Program Fund, which helps JFA trainers like Holly with all of the expenses they incur during travel and in the office
in order to do their work changing hearts and saving lives.

If we don’t hear from you about your mail preferences, we’ll send you JFA’s quarterly Impact Report by paper mail
so that you can continue to read the moving stories written by JFA trainers.

How to Tell JFA Your Preferences

e Mail: Send this completed form to JFA, 113 N. Martinson, Wichita, KS 67203 (envelope enclosed).

e  Phone: Call JFA’s Office Manager, Eva Heath, at 316-683-6426.

e Internet: Click this link (www.jfaweb.org/Holly/Keep-Connected-JFA) to submit your answers using a
convenient online form.

Your Contact Information (Help Us Make Sure We’ve Got the Right Person)

Name Email
Address
City, State, Zip Phone Number

I’d like to designate my future giving to JFA to support...

O Holly’s future trips with JFA. (Designation: 626)

[0 Office and travel expenses of JFA trainers like Holly (Designation: 1)

[0 CKWisner’s work with JFA. (Designation: 625)

[0 Please discontinue my automatic credit card or ACH giving to JFA for Holly Meath’s support.

Keep me updated on JFA’s work through... (check all that apply)

O CK Wisner’s newsletter (monthly)

O Impact Reports (quarterly)

[0 Please send me only email . **

[0 Please don’t send me any regular email or paper mail updates.

Please write any other notes or special instructions here:

* Note: Due to JFA policy, unless you made specific arrangements regarding an end date when you initiated your automatic gift,
it will continue unless you contact us.

** Note: JFA’s policy is to send a paper receipt for every gift given to JFA in order to help supporters comply with IRS record-
keeping requirements (see IRS publication 1771: http://www.irs.gov/pub/irs-pdf/p1771.pdf) and to do so in a way that helps
JFA to operate efficiently. When we send receipts, we generally include a newsletter or Impact Report if one is available. So,
the “please send me only email” option is generally not available to people who give to JFA. Please call JFA and talk to Eva
Heath if you have any questions or would like special requests to be considered.



http://www.jfaweb.org/Holly/Keep-Connected-JFA
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